
Welfare officer’s report for AGM 2021

2020 has been an unusual year for everyone. After taking over the welfare officer job in January I completed my training online in May and reviewed and updated all safeguarding documents in October. There were no safeguarding incidents to report.
The rest of the time has been spent with the committee in continually updating Goring Tennis club’s response to the COVID crisis whether it be how to manage opening the courts or how to arrange a roster to clean them ! 
Many thanks should be given to Anthea for her role as chairman in what has been a very testing time and Jane as her very able secretary , collating all the documents as well as many other jobs. 
Hopefully next year we will be back to normal with just tennis to think about ! 

Katie C 

